COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

; 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd September, 1922.

Dear 8irs,

With reference to Mr.Aitken's First Entry
Report No.75945 on the S.S."SAN ROBERTO*, I shall be glad
if he will be good enough to state whether the towline and
hawsers supplied to this vessel are in accordance with
the Owners' wishes.,

I am, Dear 8irs,

o

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Becretary.
The Surveyors,

REWCASTLE.

Lloyd’s Register
Foundalom
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